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Useful information on OTIF’s logo

Following a decision at the 16th session of the General Assembly, the Secretary General has formally adopted new 
rules concerning the graphics used by OTIF.

In addition to notes and explanations concerning the graphics themselves, these rules define, among other things, 
how the OTIF logo may be used, and by whom. More specifically, they set out how to request permission to use 
OTIF’s flag and logo and the principles that must be followed when doing so. They can be found here.

All future use of the logo and flag will be on the basis of these new requirements. As a result, any previously granted 
general and non-time limited authorisation to use the logo and flag is now revoked.

https://otif.org/fileadmin/docs/Media/Logo_and_Graphic_Guidelines/OTIF_Guideline_2024.pdf
http://twitter.com/OTIF_COTIF

